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                                                              April 12, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable Charlie Castlen 
Daviess County Judge/Executive 
212 St. Ann Street, Room 202 
Owensboro, KY 42301 
 
Dear Judge Castlen: 
 
 The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has received the enclosed agreement whereby the 
Cabinet will provide up to $325,000 in reimbursable state funds to Daviess County.  This funding 
will be used to resurface Griffith Station Road.  Please see the agreement for more details.  Daviess 
County will be responsible for any ineligible costs and costs in excess of $325,000 for this project. 
 
 This agreement has now been fully executed and you may begin work on the project.  We 
are returning one copy of the agreement to your office for your records.  Please coordinate all 
project reviews and cost reimbursement procedures for this project with Ms. Deneatra Henderson, 
Chief District Engineer in our District 2 office at 270-824-7080.  We thank you for your 
cooperation and assistance with this project. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Jim Gray 
       Secretary 
 
 
JG:lpi 

Enclosure 

 

c: James Ballinger, P.E., State Highway Engineer 
 Deneatra Henderson, P.E., Chief District Engineer, D-2 
 Nick Hall, P.E., LPA Coordinator, D-2 
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